Andrew, Devonia L.

From: Sent:

Edward B. Borden [eborden@ufl.edu] Wednesday, May 08, 2002 3:56 PM

To: Cc: Andrew, Devonia L. Roland, Margie L.

Subject:

Resignation from the DRB

FILE #002740 May 28, 2002

Ms. Andrew,

I am emailing you to confirm that I will be officially resigning from the City of Gainesville Development Review Board as of the end of May as per our phone conversation on May 8, 2002. The May DRB meeting will be my last meeting. I will be moving away from Gainesville on May 30th. I have enjoyed serving the city of the last 4 years.

Sincerely,

Edward Borden

cc: Marggie Roland